
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CANDIA PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Case #24-009 – Diamond Hill Road 

has been continued to 

Wednesday, April 2nd, 2025 

6:30 PM  
 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 
For additional information, please call the Land Use Office at 603-483-8588. 

 
For the Planning Board, 

Tim D’Arcy, Chairman 
 

https://www.candianh.org/docs/notices_hearing/pb_2024_12_18.pdf

